
 

 

 

 

02/10/2020 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

COMMENT ON A PRESS ARTICLE - 

RESPONSE TO THE CAPITAL MARKET COMMISSION 

 

In response to a letter from the Hellenic Capital Market Commission on the occasion 

of a press article in a daily financial newspaper, “MARFIN INVESTMENT GROUP 

HOLDINGS S.A.” (“MIG” or “Company”) hereby announces the following: 

Following the Announcement of MIG’s decision to grant to the investment funds of 

“CVC CAPITAL PARTNERS” an exclusivity period for the negotiation and 

completion of an agreement for the purchase of MIG’s stake in “VIVARTIA 

HOLDINGS S.A.” (“VIVARTIA”) until 6/11/2020 (inclusive), MIG received an 

expression of interest from “EMMA CAPITAL LIMITED” (“EMMA) for the 

acquisition of VIVARTIA. In its reply letter towards EMMA MIG thanked EMMA for 

its interest and replied that it cannot proceed to other discussions in this regard for the 

time being, on account of the agreed exclusivity period.  

 


